PBMVC 9/26/06

ITEM D. 1.
Dan McCormick

From: Bob Arseneau

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2006 2:54 PM

To: Mike Cechvala

Ce: Larry Nelson; Robert Phillips; Dan McCormick

Subject: John Nolen, Blair, Wilson - 2006
Attachments: Blair_JohnNolen_Wilson_2006 pdf; Blair_JohnNolen_Wilson_2006.dgn

Attached is an initial phase of improvements (for John Nolen, Blair and Wilson), which we might be able to construct yet this year.
Please note that a significant part of these improvements is the pavement marking, which is more weather dependent than the

concrete or asphalt. Let me know as soon as possible, if this project is to be constructed this fall, so | can see if our epoxy
marking contractor will be able to do the markings.

9/20/2006
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